
 

 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
June 2022 

  

The Tłıc̨hǫ Land Lease for the La Marte Fishing Lodge is due for renewal. 

 If you have any concerns or would like to recommend any conditions for the lease please contact Tłıc̨hǫ 
Government Department of Culture and Lands Protection (DCLP), Lands Regulation Division before June 
21: 
 
Ted Nitsiza, Lands and Resources Coordinator at 867-573-3012 ext. 1407 or ted.nitsiza@tlicho.ca; or  
Violet Camsell-Blondin, Manager of Lands Regulation Division at 867-392-6381 or 
Violet.CamsellBlondin@tlicho.ca    
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